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Voting is the foundation of democracy and mail-in voting makes it easy for voters, 

especially those who work hourly jobs, as well as the elderly, the disabled, and 

parents. Returning to in-person voting needlessly and unfairly disenfranchises 

women and the working class. Please retain Oregon's fantastic mail-in voting system.  


